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OR'S 

Food Company, Inc. 

.21avAltdock 
Chairman of the Board 
Chief Executive Officer 	 August 23, 1994 

Mr. Ron McOmber 
President 
Laneians For Sensible Growth 
Post Office Box W 
Lana'i City, HI 96763 

Re: 	Proposal For The Use of High-Level Brackish Water 
From Palawai Basin For Irrigation At Mamie 

Dear Ron: 

This letter follows an earlier discussion with Dolores Fabrao, Elaine Kaopuiki and 
ckiyou regarding the use of brackish, high-level groundwater from the Palawai Basin. , 
Geophysical mapping of the entire Palawai Basin has been completed and the site shown on 
the attached map has been selected for a new well.. We are in the process of applying for 
a well drilling permit. 

The entire process to bring the well on line, including permitting, drilling, testing 
and outfitting, inay take two years and is likely to cost approximately $1 million. Our goal 
is to develop a brackish, more salient water source further away from the high-level potable 
groundwater in Well #1. If the new well is successful, we propose to operate it in the 
following manner: 

1. 	Subject to the new well's capability to produce at least 450 GPM on a 
consistent basis of a suitable quality for irrigation, Well #1 (and its 600 GPM 
pump) will become a stand-by source, per our discussion, and will only be 
operated under the following conditions: 

a) 	When and if either Well #9 or the new well is out of service for 
mechanical, electrical or other malfunctions or for scheduled 
maintenance, and the other well is unable to produce Manele's irrigation 
requirements, Well #1 will be used as a supplemental source. 

b) 	Well #1 will also be operated for the purpose of exercising the pump, 
motor and other equipment to maintain functionality. 

EXHIBIT 1.--e 

10900 Wilshire Boulevard 
	

31355 Oak Crest Drive 
	

667 Madison Ave., 14th Floor 
	

650 lwilel Road 
Los Angeles, CA 90024 
	

Westlake Village, CA 91361 
	

New York, NY 10021 
	

Honolulu, HI 96817 
(213) 879-6600 
	

(818) 879-6600 
	

(212) 826-4200 
	

(808) 548-3740 



Sincere! 

David H. Murdock 
Chairman of the Board 
Chief Executive Officer 

Mr. Ron McOmber 
I August 23, 1994 

Page Two 

2. 	The development of the new well, which is to be used in conjunction with 
Well #9 for Manele irrigation, shall not change or increase the total volume 
allowed for the Palawai Basin well. 

We trust this letter correctly reflects our previous discussions and understandings. 
We hope to continue working with you and LSG in a constructive manner regarding the 
development and use of Lana'i's groundwater resources. 

Attachment 

cc: 	Dolores Fabrao 
Elaine Kaopuiki 
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